
From:  

Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 11:10 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: D01-20014 and D02-20028 

To whom it may concern: 

As a resident living on Centre Street West, I am writing to voice my objection to the plan as proposed. 

It is extreme in nature for the neighbourhood and will have a devastating affect upon the lives of those 

living beside or near it. 

Please vote against this proposal and request something more acceptable for an established 

neighbourhood. 

Respectfully, 

Abagayil Hatt 


